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AVETMISS support 

Our client support team is available to 

help you between 8.45am and 5pm 

(ACDT). The team can be contacted in 

a number of ways: 

submit:  contact form 

email:  support@ncver.edu.au 

phone:  08 8230 8400 

toll free:  1800 649 452 
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AVETMISS reporting 

AVETMISS system files  

The ‘Nationally agreed nominal hours’ file has been recently 

updated and can be found here. 

AVETMISS Validation Software (AVS) 

Please note that the next release of the AVETMISS Validation 

Software (AVS) is due to go live at the end of June 2018. Our AVS 

validation update list contains the included updates and advance 

notice of updates planned for later in 2018. 

Reporting reminder – quarter 2 

For those RTOs opting to submit data to the quarterly National VET 

Provider Collection, the collection window covering the period 

January to June 2018 will be open from 1 to 15 August 2018.   

Remember: your submission must include all activity for January 

through June 2018. 

For more information on quarterly reporting please see our fact 

sheet. 

SMS vendor re-registration for AVETMISS release 8.0 

With effect from 1 August 2018, NCVER will be removing all 

references to AVETMISS release 7.0 from the SMS vendor register. 

This means that only those SMS vendors who have advised NCVER 

that their systems are R8 compliant (i.e. those who have completed 

and returned a new vendor registration form) will remain on the 

register. 

If you wish to have your SMS listed on the register, please send a 

completed registration form, signed by your chief executive officer 

to support@ncver.edu.au.  

Please note that, as part of our due diligence, NCVER may review 

your website to verify that the product and associated materials are 

consistent with the information you have supplied on the form. 

If you have any questions regarding any reporting requirements 

please contact our Client Support team via email at 

support@ncver.edu.au 
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New online RTO Hub – coming soon 

As part of a re-design to our Portal, we’re creating a new RTO Hub to make the information you need easier to 

find. 

The re-designed Portal and RTO Hub will be launched in early August. Keep an eye out for a special edition of 

the Data Support Bulletin as soon as it’s up and running. 

Notifiable data breaches 

The Notifiable Data Breaches (NDB) Scheme was established by the Privacy Amendment (Notifiable Data 

Breaches) Act 2017 (Cth) (NDB Act), which came into effect on 22 February 2018. The NDB Scheme applies to 

all government agencies and organisations (including NCVER) that must comply with the Privacy Act 1988 

(Cth). The NDB Act requires assessment and mandatory reporting of data breaches that are likely to cause 

serious harm to the individuals whose information is affected. For more details, see Section 7 (Information 

Security) of NCVER’s Privacy Policy. 

 

Webinar: Coming to terms with Release 8 of AVETMISS for VET Providers  

In our recent Client Support survey, a number of RTOs indicated interest in another webinar on AVETMISS 

release 8. 

In light of this, a webinar has been scheduled for 1:30 to 2:30 PM (ACST) on 11 July 2018.  

Register to join the session. 

We need your help!  

Does your training organisation keep in contact with former students?  

The annual National Student Outcomes Survey is open until 6 August 2018. Some of your students who 

completed a training qualification or subject in 2017 may have received a survey invitation. 

We would greatly appreciate your support in actively promoting the survey to your former students to 

encourage them to take part, which will improve the quality of the data.   

Visit our Portal for promotional images and sample text you can use to promote the survey via email, 

newsletters and social media. 

The survey provides information on employment outcomes, training satisfaction, and the benefits and 

relevance of training. The information collected assists students make informed decisions about training and 

helps governments and training providers administer, plan and monitor the VET system. 

 

https://www.ncver.edu.au/policies/privacy
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